
Year 2 Autumn 1 Curriculum Newsletter

This is an overview of the learning that will be taking place in Year 2 this half term. 
Knowledge organisers can also be found on the Year 2 page on the website with 

additional information about the curriculum topics.

English
We will be reading ‘Halibut Jackson’ and 
‘Claude in the City’.

We will be learning about:
- Capital letters and full stops
- Expanded noun phrases
- Word Classes

Maths
We will be learning about:

- Number and place value to 100
- Comparing numbers to 50
- Counting in 2’s 5’s and 10’s

Science
Our topic is ‘Animals Including Humans’.
We will be learning about:

- Life cycles of animals
- Human growth and development
- Hygiene and exercise

History
Our topic is ‘Protest’.
We will be learning about:

- How life was different for women 100 
years ago

- Emily Davidson and her 
significance

- Rosa Parks and her significance

Art
Our topic is ‘drawing’.
We will be learning about:

- Observational drawing and 
creating our own observational 
drawings of natural objects and 
animals

- Learning about the work of 
Catherine Rayner

RE
We are focusing on Christianity this half 
term.

We will be thinking about this key 
question- Is it possible to be kind to 
everyone all of the time?

PSHE
Our topic is ‘Being me in my world’.

We will be learning about:
- Hopes and fears for the years
- Rights and responsibilities 
- Rewards and consequences

Music

Turtles: pBuzz - BYMT teacher

Seahorses: Pulse, Rhythm and Pitch

Jellyfish: Pulse, Rhythm and Pitch

PE
Our topic for outdoor PE is throwing and catching and we will be working on 
our skills in this area. In indoor PE we will be working on footwork and static 
balance. 


